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From: "rradwan" <rradwan@idsc.gov.eg>
To: <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Tue, Oct 3, 2000  9:20 AM
Subject: Egypt comments on SCIT restructuring

Dear sirs
I have read the document for restructuring and I think it is a major step forward. The idea of dividing 
the activity between two separate entities is very logic and provide homogeneity to the type of work 
performed in each area. More and above, different types of experiences might be required. 
I would like to recommend 3 to 4 permanent small work groups under the standing committee on 
standards and documentation based on the diversification of its scope of work . I expect those work 
groups to operate electronically and discuss all the technicalities of any proposed subject and to 
provide recommendations to the standing committee for its approval in its annual meeting. 
I think we are moving into the right direction and thanks for the effort.
Raafat Radwan
IDSC, Chairman


